
What’s happening at N
ursery! 

18th May to 22nd May 2015 

This week we have had a focus on keeping safe in different places. Duncan and Ian, the 

Police Community Support Officers came into Nursery School again and this time they 

delivered some sessions about “Stranger Danger” to the children and also held some       

sessions about eSafety for parents and staff. 

The children responded well to the sessions about stranger danger- Ian and Duncan 

talked to them about what to do if they are approached by a stranger. They were             

encouraged  to raise the alarm by saying ‘NO’ ’to draw attention. Ian and Duncan said 

that they should not be scared to do this and be told that it is the right thing to do. When 

talking to your children be careful not to scare them too much but start with “there are 

bad people so it’s very important you never…”  

All children should ask for help from other adults. Teach them to look out for people in 

uniforms such as police officers, or teachers and traffic wardens if they’re at the school 

gates.  You can teach your child this basic slogan, ‘DON’T GO, SAY NO’. 

The sessions about esafety were very informative for staff and the parents who attended 

the sessions. 

Some parents thought that the sessions would only apply to older children but the tips 

and ideas from the presentation can help all adults to keep themselves and their children 

safe online. As your children grow up you will be one step ahead of them!   

There are some really useful websites with lots of information. Here are a couple you 

may want to look at:- 

 

 www.thinkuknow.co.uk                                              www.internetmatters.org  

 

 

 

 

September 2015 

Children who are returning to Nursery school in September 2015 will be       

receiving a letter giving details about the times and dates that they should  

attend in September. Look out for this soon! 



 Wednesday 20th May Nursery school will be closed for induction sessions for 

the new children starting with us in September 2015. 

We break up for the half term holiday on Friday 22nd May  

Nursery School  will be closed from  

Monday 25th May until Friday 29th May 2015  

Fruit for the café                                
Please can children in  

Ladybirds and Robins 

bring in a few pieces of fruit this 

week to share in the café? 

Next week it will be the turn of   

Squirrels and Owls 

 

 

Inhalers and Medication 
 

If your child has an inhaler or some 

other medication in school please can you 

check with your child’s keyworker and 

ensure that it is still in date. Please     

replace it if the date has expired. 

Workshops for parents 
 

 

 

Fun with numbers workshops - These four sessions are all about how to       

support your child’s Mathematical development. Information session 1st June 

and other sessions 8th, 15th and 22nd June 2015. 
 

Chatter matters workshops - all about supporting your child's  speech,  

language and communication.  Thursday 2nd July 9.00am - 11.00am and Friday 

3rd July 12.30 to 2.30pm. ( Each course is made up of two sessions)  
 

 

Please book with reception. 
 

Free spaces for 3 and 4 year olds 

We are still have some 15 hour spaces for  

Nursery School for September 2015 

If you or any of your friends and family have a child born between  

1 September 2011 and 31 August 2012  

they will be able to start Nursery school in September 2015 


